
Dear Chair Prozanski and Vice-Chair Thatcher,

I'm writing this letter to state my opposition to Senate Bill 554.  My family consists of law-abiding citizens who appreciate the 
freedom to carry weapons responsibly.  I am concerned that allowing this bill to proceed will only affect the actions of those who are 
already following the law, and law-breakers will be the only ones carrying.  This bill should not move forward out of this committee.

Thank you.


